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16th June 2021 

Dear Families,  

Thursdsay 24th June will see the return of International Day at King Athelstan Primary School! 

We will once again be celebrating the rich diversity that makes this school such a special place. 

Unfortunately, due to the current Covid 19 restrictions, we will be unable to have the International 

Market after school this year. It will still be a mufti-day and children are encouraged to wear 

clothes from their home country, choose outfits from a country of their choice or wear the 

colours of a chosen flag.   

This year we have a new and exciting competition for everyone to get involved in. We would like the 

children to design a welcome poster that celebrates the rich and varied diversity of our school. 

This is their chance to celebrate the languages and cultures that make King Athelstan great.          

Please write your child’s name and class on the back of their poster. I have included some examples 

below: 

  

The children will have a chance to share their posters with their teachers and friends during the 

day, along with other exciting internationally-themed events. The winning entries from EYFS, KS1 

and KS2 will then be displayed in the entrance of our school. 

We look forward to seeing your contributions.      

Please remember that Friday 25th June is an INSET day and children are not in school.  

Many thanks for your continuing support. 

Jane Bennett  

 

Inclusion Teacher  


